w Western Airlines

April 1, 1977 (2)3)-¢

Mr. Jess Hightower
McDonnell-Douglas Corporation
2000 North Memorial Drive
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74115

Dear Mr. Hightower:

Subsequent to my conversation with your office today, I
am sending vou some information on Western's Douglas M-2
as well as the historv surrounding it.

We are taking the M-2 to Washington, D.C. for placement in
the National Air and Space Museum. As part of the journey,
we will be visiting Tulsa for an overnight stop on April 21.
We will leave there April 22 for a week's visit to the
McDonnell-Douglas main plant in St. Louis.

I would like to discuss the possibility of our working with
yvou on publicity and overnight arrangements for the aircraft
in Tulsa. Our Covernment and Industry Affairs staff is
planning to stage a cocktail reception in connection with
its arrival.

I'll look forward to hearing from you Tuesday.
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Linda G. Cole
Manager, Corporate Information
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